To whom it may concern,  

              My name is Amanda DePersia and my fiancé is Ethan Tompkins our sons Jesse and Raylan Tompkins have had great experiences while in Walton Head Start. The boys both also were in Colleen and Samantha class room. I feel both the boys made great stride and progress in growing and shaping into the little young gentleman that they are. We felt if we had any questions or concerns that they were answered and brought to our attention when needed. We enjoyed that they worked on daily things such as manners, mealtime etiquette, cleanliness, sharing and other things to grow and learn from. Most important worked very well on all the kid’s fundamentals. We would definitely recommend family, friends, acquaintances and more to enter or look into having their child be a part of the Walton Head Start family. Everyone in the Walton Head Start building was a pleasure to be around. We felt very safe, knew my kids were safe and being well taken care of. With that said we would like to say thank you once again to Colleen and Samantha and everyone else for such a wonderful experience.

Sincerely
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